
 

The attention of the Human Rights Commission of Sierra 

Leone (HRCSL) has been drawn to a social media post 

making the rounds stating that Mr Mohamed Kamarainba 

Mansaray is dead. The Commission wishes to inform the 

public that the said post was never authored by HRCSL and 

that whoever tagged it to such post is only being 

mischievous.  

 

The Commission has not received any such information 

from the relevant authorities regarding Mr. Mansaray who 

is currently serving his jail term at the Freetown Male 

Correctional Center.  

 

HRCSL encourages the public to always refer to its website 

(www.hrc-sl.org) and social media handles for factual 

information and the activities it undertakes. 
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